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October 1, 2022
Dear Prospective Saint Robert Parent,

     Welcome to our website, and thank you for your interest in enrolling your child in the 2023-2024 kindergarten class at Saint Robert’s Catholic School.  As you scroll down from this letter you will find a student evaluation form.  Please fill out the top portion of the form and give it to your child’s preschool or kindergarten teacher with a stamped envelope addressed to Saint Robert School, 345 Oak Ave., San Bruno, CA 94066.

     As you continue to scroll down, you will find an application form and parish involvement sheet.  Please print, complete, and hand deliver these forms with a copy of your child’s birth certificate, baptismal certificate, family photo and a check to cover testing fees of $75.00, to the school office. Applications will be accepted starting January 9th through January 20th.  Once you drop off your application to the office, we will call you to schedule a time for your child’s readiness testing and visit with a prospective kindergarten group for Saturday, January 21, 2023.

     If you have not had a chance to tour the school, please call the office, and we will schedule you an appointment.  Additionally, if you have any questions, feel free to call the school office at (650) 583-5065.

    We look forward to hearing from you.  

     Sincerely,
     Dr. Patrick Sullivan, Principal
Saint Robert Catholic School


345 Oak Avenue


San Bruno, CA 94066


(650) 583-5065


Fax (650) 583-1418











